

Harding University Scholar Works at Harding

John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence

John Allen Chalk

12-2-1960

To: Mrs. Carl Traughber

John Allen Chalk

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal

Recommended Citation

Chalk, J. A. (1960). To: Mrs. Carl Traughber. Retrieved from https://scholarworks.harding.edu/hst-chalk-personal/444

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the John Allen Chalk at Scholar Works at Harding. It has been accepted for inclusion in John Allen Chalk: Personal Correspondence by an authorized administrator of Scholar Works at Harding. For more information, please contact scholarworks@harding.edu.



Mrs. Carl Traughber Harding College Box 693 Searcy, Ark.

Dear Mrs. Traughber:

Our trip to Harding last week was made to be a pleasant one because of the opportunity to be with you. It almost seemed like a family reunion, of course, the big thing lacking was the rest of the girls.

I certainly did appreciate the meals that you prepared while we were at Harding. I know that it took a lot of time and effort, because of this and your very busy schedule. I definitively appreciate your kindness.

The girls are feeling pretty good. Mary Beth has a cold and we may take her to a doctor tomorrow, however, she seems to fell alright. We still haven't gotten the report from Sue's Memphis doctor, but hope to before you come home for Christmas.

Again let me say thhanks" for many nice things you did for us last week.

Love,

John Allen

JAC:sw